
For  the  first  time  in  years,  SUSD  gathered  more  than  4,000  employees  to  come

together  and get  motivated to serve the students in  the upcoming school  year.    Our

department  put  on  the  kickoff   as  the  Superintendent  gave  an  address  and  students

performed.    The energy was amazing and we put  together  this  video to  capture and

share our focus of Whole Child, Whole Family, Whole Community.  Positive community

engagement followed as we began the new school  year with the them SUSD Onward:

Imagine the Possibilities


